
 
CBS Canada November 2018 Prayer Calendar   

 

To make disciples of the Lord Jesus Christ in our communities through  
caring, in-depth Bible study available to all. 

  

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
 Key 

TD Teaching Director 

ATD Associate Teaching Director 

Coor Coordinator 

PC Prayer Chair 
CS Children’s Supervisor 

CL Children’s Leader 

CGL Core Group Leader 

NST National Servants Team 
IYWP If You Would Pray 

1      Dartmouth 

We praise God for the 
new people who came 
this year. 

Pray for confirmation 
of a TD and a men’s 
CGL. 

2   Mississauga 
Men 

We continually 
pray that more 
men will join us. 

Praise that all our 
positions are filled. 

3      Hamilton 

Thanks for the return of 
so many members 
after a refreshing 
summer. Pray that our 
hearts will be open to 
Matthew’s gospel. 

4      Etobicoke 

We have a great deal 
to be thankful for! The 
Lord has brought 4 
new women to our 
class filling the gap 
where 4 moved away 
last year. We also 
have our first baby in 
the nursery after 
having no children at 
all last year. Though 
our group is small, 
there is a caring 
dynamic already 
present. One of our 
members has also 
volunteered to take on 
the role of treasurer. 
Our most pressing 
leadership needs are a 
regular babysitter, 
Coord and PC. 

5        North  
Durham 

We praise God for a 
second evening core 
group which has 
started this fall. 

Please pray for our 
North Durham class 
as we study Isaiah, 
that the Lord would 
give us insight and 
reveal His Word to us 
through the Holy 
Spirit. 

We also ask for 
prayer for a childcare 
person in our nursery 
on Tuesdays. 

6    Mississauga 
Day 

-5 of our 6 members 
of Leaders Council 
have close family 
members who are 
dealing with medical 
issues. We need 
prayers for diagnosis, 
treatment, healing, 
and encouragement. 

-Seeking women to 
take on Coord and 
PC roles. 

-Thanksgiving for 3 
functioning Core 
Groups and new 
members. 

7   West Kelowna 

We are very thankful 
for each member 
that God has drawn 
into our group this 
year. We pray that 
each woman would 
be enabled to step 
out in faith and 
obedience to God 
and His Word, that 
evidence of that 
choice would be 
seen in our daily 
walk with Him and in 
our study time. 

8   Mississauga  
Evening Co-Ed 

1) We give thanks to 
God for bringing 9 
new members to us 
this season. 

2) Pray that God will 
provide one more 
Leader for one of our 
Core Groups. 

3) Pray for those who 
will be doing the wrap 
up talks. 

9   Newmarket 
Day 

John 6: 37 “All 
that the Father 
gives Me will 
come to Me, and 
whoever comes to 
Me I will never 
cast out.” 

Lord, teach us to 
rest in your love 
and forgiveness 
so that we can 
always be filled 
with Your joy. 

10     Sackville  
Fall River 

We have so much to 
thank God for: a great 
place to meet, new 
faces, an excellent 
study. In spite of 
having studied 
Matthew several times 
in the past, we all are 
gleaning something 
new from it. We are 
even managing to now 
have 2 core groups: 
men and women. To 
Him, we give the glory. 



11  Scarborough 

We thank God for a 
wonderful 7-week 
session with 10 
homeschooled 
children. We pray that 
God will provide 
teachers for these 
children so their 
program can continue 
after a short break. We 
also pray for healing 
for many of our 
leaders. 

12    Toronto 
Downtown 

Our class is grateful 
to God for reminding 
us to, like Joshua, 
choose to live for 
God; choose the way 
of Life! 

We are also thankful 
for the many ladies 
who attend, and 
welcome all the new-
comers. 

Our prayer is that the 
Lord will see fit to 
send us more 
children for our 
Children's Ministry. 

13   NST 

Cast all your anxiety 
on Him because He 
cares for you. 
1 Peter 4:7 

We praise you, 
Father, that our 
national leadership 
can leave their 
anxieties with You. 
May they feel Your 
care as they meet 
today. 

14    High Park 

1) Praise God for our 
wonderful children's 
program and those 
who serve in it. 

2) We are thankful 
for the honesty and 
vulnerability present 
in our class, 
especially in our 
Core Groups, as our 
women share their 
lives and hearts with 
one another. 

3) We thank God for 
CBS and for our 
current Bible study of 
Daniel. 

15   Prayer and 
Fasting 

Luke 4:2-4 “Where for 
forty days He was 
tempted by the devil. 
He ate nothing during 
these days, and at the 
end He was hungry. 
The devil said Him, ‘If 
you are the Son of 
God, tell this stone to 
become bread.’ Jesus 
answered, ‘It is 
written: Man shall not 
live on bread alone.’” 

Lord help us to feast 
on your Word as we 
fast and pray. 

16  Discipleship 

John 13:34-35  
“A new 
commandment I 
give you, that you 
love one another 
just as l have 
loved you, you 
also are to love 
one another. By 
this all people will 
know that you are 
my disciples, if 
you have love for 
one another.” 

Teach us Lord 
how to live this 
out. 

17     Markham 
Chinese 

We praise Jehovah 
Jireh, the Lord Our 
Provider. We have the 
same place they open 
for Markham Chinese 
class this year. To God 
be the glory! 

Prayer request: may 
God bless two new 
core group leaders to 
be strong and 
courageous to serve 
Him. 

18     Toronto 
Evening 

Pray for spiritual 
growth for our class 
members as well as 
growth in class size. 
Also, pray for our 
Leaders Council as we 
navigate through this 
semester of Bible 
study. 

19  Newmarket  
Evening 

Praise for two new 
attendees this Fall 
and a great study in 
Joshua. Prayer for 
good recovery for 
those who have had 
surgery. 

20    Victoria 

Praise God for new 
space and new 
people. Please pray 
for core leaders and a 
TD as we continue 
without one. 

21  Burlington 

For the spiritual 
transformation of all 
of us and that we 
would all accomplish 
God's purpose in us 
and that we would 
have a daily hunger 
for God's word and a 
desire to seek God 
more each day 
through His Word 
and prayer. 

22  Living Bread 

Please pray for God’s 
direction for our CBS 
group and for spiritual 
growth. 

23  Confession 

For you, Lord, are 
good, and ready 
to forgive, and 
abundant in mercy 
to all those who 
call upon You. 
Psalm 86:5 

24      Spiritual  
Healing 

In Your loving kindness 
You have led the 
people whom You 
have redeemed; in 
Your strength You 
have guided them to 
Your holy habitation. 
Exodus 15:13 

 

25 New Classes 

Praise God for new 
partnerships with 
Toronto City Mission, 
Harvest Bible Chapel 
York Region, and 
Willow Park Church 
(Pioneer Girls). 

26   Our Study 

As the deer pants for 
streams of water, so 
my soul pants for 
you, O God. My soul 
thirsts for God, for 
the living God.  
Psalm 42:1 

27  Toronto North 

We praise the Lord 
for the lovely little 
ones He has drawn to 
our Children’s 
Program! We praise 
God for raising up 
ladies to pray over 
our class. We ask the 
Lord to reveal our 
Prayer Chair in His 
perfect timing. 

28   CBS Youth 

We pray for wisdom 
and for grace with 
the challenges of low 
attendance 
(especially boys) and 
the busy season that 
comes with two of 
the leaders getting 
married soon. 

29      Board 

James 1:5 “If any one 
of you lacks wisdom, 
he should ask God, 
who gives to all 
without fault, and it will 
be given to him.” 

Lord may our leaders 
be keenly aware of 
willingness to help and 
may they seek your 
wisdom as they lead 
us. 

30    Class 
Members 

For the Spirit God 
gave us does not 
make us timid, but 
gives us power, 
love, and self-
discipline.  
2 Timothy 1:7 

 

  


